
Kevin Foster MP, 
Parliamentary Undersecretary of State  
for Immigration and Future Borders, 
Direct Communications Unit, 
2 Marsham Street, 
London. 
SW1P 4DF 
 
Dear Mr Foster, 
 
RE: URGENT OPPORTUNITY TO ACCOMMODATE UKRAINIAN REFUGEES 
 
I write with an urgent offer of support for some of those tragically caught up in the 
Russian invasion of Ukraine.  
 
I am the CEO of Healthcare Management Solutions, which provides management 
support to elderly care companies. One such company, Sussex Healthcare, has 
several large, empty facilities in East Sussex. Between them they offer around 150 
bedrooms. I am writing to make these available, at cost, to the Home Office for 
temporary use by those fleeing the conflict.  
 
In common with the Western world, at Healthcare Management Solutions, we have 
been shocked and appalled by the scenes we have witnessed in Eastern Europe. 
We would like to offer this small gesture by way of demonstrating our solidarity with 
Ukraine and in support of HMG’s commitment to those seeking refuge. 
  
Please do not hesitate to contact me, or pass my details to officials, to facilitate 
further discussion.  
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
Tony Stein 
 
CEO, Healthcare Management Solutions 
 
Cc. The Rt Hon Priti Patel MP, Home Secretary 
 


